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Notting Hill Homeowner’s Association
August 3, 2021, 7pm

Present: Kelly Jones, Cathy Stitch, Jenny Aros, Toni Ruzzo, Gary Freeland, Stephen Hornback,
Absent: Rich Sohan

Meeting started at 7pm
Table review of July minutes until next meeting.

Update on Contracts: Security on clubhouse has been changed. Spectrum in clubhouse has
been canceled. Landscaping contract: will try to get additional bids on landscaping contract.
Then will go to current landscaper to see if they will work with association on fees.
Management company: Further discussions to be done at future meetings.

Website: Kelly made motion and Toni seconded to accept new website for $300 a year. In
which we will maintain and host.

Trees: Update was provided and still working on setting up meetings with various individuals.
Board approved attorney to draft letter on various items.

Fountains in ponds: Fixed fountains-2 GFI’s were faulty, fountains are approximately 15 years
old. They will eventually need to be replaced. They are approximately S8k to $10k for a new
fountain. Board discussed trying to see if someone can build something that will lessen the cost.
2 lights in upfront bad and fixed.

Some neighbors have asked if they could come to future meetings.

Clubhouse rentals: At the moment, KY Realty is handling. Going forward, no rentals of
clubhouse to anyone who does not live-in association. New rules and checklist has been
completed.

Meeting adjourned at 9:11 pm.




